
The project is at the point in the process where the 
floor plan is locking in to the final form as many 
user conversations are wrapping up. Conversations 
are now turning more to the operations side of 
the project, and as noted above, making sure 
that there is a cohesive design from the addition 
spaces into the renovated existing building. All 
engineers on the project are fully engaged and 
are looking towards a final production date of 
April 4th, 2024. Although that feels like a long time 
from now, the process will move quickly over the 
months ahead.

PLANNING & DESIGN UPDATE

CONCEPTUAL RENDERINGS (SEE FOLLOWING PAGE FOR LARGER SCALE)

There has been exciting new progress on the 
Freedom MSHS project. As you can see with the 
two preliminary renderings, the color palette for 
the project is coming together with the initial 
focus being on the public areas of the building. 
It is important to Freedom Area School District 
and the design team to create a cohesive design 
between the addition and the existing building. 
Conversations continue to evolve on how to tie 
everything together. It is exciting seeing the 
Freedom Green and uses of the accent yellow 
and some wood tones being introduced into the 
project. As the months continue, more interior 
renderings will be shared as they become 
available.

WHAT’S NEW?
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PROJECT PROGRESS REPORT

	» Final User Group/Staff Meetings
	» Engineering coordination
	» Interior finish selections

NEXT STEPS



 CONCEPTUAL RENDERING OF THE NEW CAFETERIA/COMMONS ADJACENT TO THE EXISTING FIELDHOUSE

CONCEPTUAL RENDERING OF THE NEW MIDDLE SCHOOL OFFICE ENTRY
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